
From: Lisa Schall [mailto:lcssolbeach@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 2:03 PM 

To: Schall 

Subject: Fwd: Message from Judge Lisa Schall  

Dear friends, counsel and colleagues: 

I am running for re-election on June 3rd. I have served over 7 years as a Deputy District 

Attorney and now over 28 years as a San Diego Superior Court Judge. (CV attached) Some 

of you know me professionally others socially. I believe that I have a reputation for being fair 

and balanced. I am asking for your help. It is my understanding that my opponent is 

spending over $75,000.00 to defeat me in this election. I am not in a position to do that. I am 

asking you to help me by circulating my name and website. I am glad to respond to any 

questions you may have, simply respond to this email. Thank you for taking the time to read 

my request. Please do not use public agency computer sites or addresses to distribute, use 

only your private email. 

Judge Lisa Schall (Re-Elect 2014) 

JudgeSchall.com 

 


